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JUNE NEWSLETTER      A great month for Aviation in Utah

LAST WEEKEND
The Skypark Aviation Festival was a great success (despite less than cooperative weather). Chapter 23 had six aircraft on display.
  We answered lots of questions about Young Eagles.  This year the Festival added in person and online Seminars.  This writer earned
WINGS credit for: "So your engine just quit" and "Backcountry Flying".   An F35 pilot passed around his $400K helmet  during his
presentation.  Thanks to all of our volunteers!

UPCOMING IN JUNE

Friday, June 9,   7:00 PM
Monthly Chapter Meeting
Larry Schaack's Hangar, Skypark. (KBTF)  11983 Thunderbird,  Woods Cross
A Video Tribute to  Frank Murray  ("Dutch 20").   Frank was a Cygnus A-12 Pilot for the USAF and then the CIA.

Saturday, June 17
Heber Valley Airport  A Taste of Heber
Tickets $5,  Landing Fees? (TBD)
Sean O'Brien  (503) 569-4387 is looking for help with their static display of Attu Warrior, a Lockheed PV2 Harpoon.  Call Sean if you
can help

June 20-22 
Utah Aeronautics Conference
Davis Conference Center
1651 N. 700 West,  Layton
Featured speakers include Mark Baker,  AOPA president, and Erin Lear. Numerous seminars and breakout sessions.  A Thursday
afternoon breakout session includes Rex Schoell, President of EAA Ogden Chapter, Tejay Rasband, President of the Provo
Chapter, Bob Baird, President of the Provo Chapter.  "Unlocking the Potential of Regional EAA Chapters"
Check out Utahaero.com for full schedule, prices and details.

Wednesday, June 21,  7:00 PM
1911 N 2200 West,  Salt Lake City (East perimeter road of KSLC)
VMC/IMC Club meeting  Educational Hangar Flying. Scenario Based Training based on real events.
Call Brian Andersen (435) 522 8122 for more info

Saturday, June 24  8:00 AM
Bountiful Skypark Airport (KBTF)
Young Eagles Rally  106 kids already signed up  
Call Kurt Johnson (801) 530-9814 if you can help

Utah Aviation License Plate
Contact Jason Rasmussen at (385) 394-8138 for further information
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https://mailchi.mp/41c68a17f14a/june-newsletter?e=e800abb8d4


Saturday, July 15
Bountiful Skypark Airport (KBTF)
Young Eagles Rally   (already 25 kids signed up)

July 24-30
Wittman Regional Airport KOSH
Air Venture 2023
Air Venture is just around the corner!  Over a dozen chapter members are already planning their visit.
Charlie Becker is looking for volunteers who might want to help with restoration of the Player Special which is in the EAA Aviation
Museum.  This Experimental Aircraft was built in Salt Lake in 1939 and is the oldest Homebuilt in EAA's collection.
 


